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Excellency, 

 

I am pleased to share with you the Impact Report of the 2025 ECOSOC 

Partnership Forum, which is now available on the Forum’s official website: 

https://sdgs.un.org/2025ECOSOCPartnershipForum. 

 

The 2025 Partnership Forum was held on 5 February 2025 at United Nations 

Headquarters in New York, under the theme: “Advancing sustainable, inclusive, science- and 

evidence-based solutions for the 2030 Agenda and its Sustainable Development Goals.” 

Special focus was placed on SDGs 3, 5, 8, 14, and 17, in line with the in-depth review at the 

2025 High-Level Political Forum. 

 

The report provides a factual account of the Forum, highlighting its inclusive 

approach, preparatory processes, programme, participation, and key outcome and outreach 

documents. It reflects how the Forum convened a wide range of stakeholders -including 

Member States, the UN system, civil society, the private sector, and youth - to exchange 

experiences, strengthen partnerships, and promote innovative approaches to sustainable 

development. 

 

The report is shared as part of ongoing efforts to promote the Forum’s outcomes and 

inform relevant intergovernmental discussions moving forward. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bob Rae 

President of ECOSOC 
 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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